To WWU NTT Faculty:

The UFWW Non-Tenure Track Task Force will be seeking information from WWU NTT faculty April 8th and 9th via four forums on the WWU main campus.  The Task Force’s charge is to consolidate data collected and make formal recommendations to the UFWW Executive Council regarding issues related to wages, benefits and working conditions. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like your input, and are aware that it may be difficult for you, particularly off-campus folks, to attend the forums; therefore if you’d like to participate, please complete the form below, then go to the UFWW website and email it to Beth Stickley.

Or, you can print and send it to:

Beth Stickley
WWU
516 High St.  MS 9040
Bellingham, WA 98225-9040

The intent of the forums is to identify priorities related to the wages, benefits and working conditions for Western's NTT faculty that will be further explored by the NTT Task Force in an online survey that they will send to all NTT faculty at Western in the latter part of April.  The Task Force will summarize the information gathered, and then present the report to the UFWW Executive Council.  
 
Please list issues or priorities regarding NTT issues under these categories:

	WAGES
	BENEFITS
	WORKING CONDITIONS
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